
White’s Wood Academy 
Non-Uniform Day  

Friday 8th December. 
The Friends of White’s Wood (PTA) would like 

to invite children to wear non uniform on    
Friday 8th December for £1. Please can money 

be taken to class on the morning of the 8th 
December where it will be collected by a   

member of the PTA. All money raised will be 
used to support future activities within 

school. 


